

August 2025

Dear Parents and Students,

Hello and welcome back to Oxhead! My name is Ms. Campagna and I am going to be your third grade teacher this year. This is going to be a new and exciting year for all of us. During the upcoming year we are going to have some new procedures in place to make our classroom a fun and safe place to learn. I am so excited to meet all of you!

Attached you will find our third grade supply list. I am asking that you keep any extra supplies at home to replenish for your child when he/she runs out of any supplies. I am confident that this is going to be an amazing year! I hope that everyone is enjoying their summer, and I am so excited to meet all of you. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely, Ms. Campagna - Room 114

Supplies: